SHERIDAN HISTORICAL SOCIETY
Record of Proceedings
February 26, 2001

A meeting of the Board was called to order by Chairman Cliff Mueller at 7:30 p.m.
Present for the meeting Cliff Mueller, Bonita Hutcheson, and Charles West, Bill Carter, Eddie
Kanoza, Rowena Yarbrough.

The treasurer, Charles West reported that there was $2,797.12 in the savings, and
$62.91 in the checking. Bill from Bonita Hutcheson for printing and mailing of $14.57 was
approved for payment.

Charles Herman, former Councilmemeber and supporter of both the Sheridan Historical
and Sheridan Celebrates Committees passed away. His funeral will be at 11 a.m. on Wednesday
February 28, 2001.

The minutes of July 24, 2000 were approved as presented. The minutes of May 2000
still need to be approved.

A new membership flyer is being prepared. Dues are $10.00 or a family, per year. Once
the new form is ready, it can be sent out for an increase in membership.

Discussion was held about identifying ownership of properties in Sheridan. Bonita was
asked to get plats copies for the County Clerk of all properties in Sheridan.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:07 p.m.
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